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ADDENDUM NO. 3 
June 4, 2019 

 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ-2018-15) 

FOR 

DEVELOPMENT TEAMS 

The following clarifications, amendments, additions and/or deletions are hereby made a 
part of the RFQ for “Development Teams”. This Addendum addresses DHA responses 
to vendor’s questions regarding the aforementioned RFQ and DHA’s response to same. 
 
DHA’s RESPONSE TO QUESTIONS: 
 
Question #1: I am looking for clarification of who constitutes the ‘development team’ 

as required in your RFQ- Development Teams. 

Response: The Development Team is all currently known members of the 
proposed development team for the developer, including employees of 
the Developer who will work with DHA on any selected project and 
third party partners including architects, contractors, lending 
institutions, etc. 

 
 
Question #2: Can you confirm that financials as outlined in B(2) are required in stage 

1? Page 9 states all submitted responses will become public documents. 
This language has raised a few questions. 

Response:      Financial documents are required for evaluation of proposed 
                           developers. Such documents may be marked confidential and will not  
                           be made available to the public. 
 
 
 
 


